
 

 

Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) Update 
Northern Light Mayo Hospital 
On Monday, March 18, the Opioid Review component will be integrated within 

CommunityWorks for all ambulatory and inpatient providers at Northern Light Mayo 

Hospital. The Opioid Review increases efficiency by allowing providers to review opioid 

reports with the ability to automatically select the PDMP review box.  

Opioid Review Component 

 The Opioid Review component allows providers to review acute and prescribed opioid 

medications.  

 Providers will need to click Mark as Reviewed once the PDMP information has been 

evaluated within the Opioid Review component. 

NOTE: The PMP component will be removed as it is not functioning. 

Click here for a flyer on the new PDMP Process.  

Please direct any questions to the Clinical Informatics team using this link. 
 

https://ci.northernlighthealth.org/Flyers/CommunityWorks/Mayo-CommunityWorks-Prescription-Drug-Monitoring-P.aspx
https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

